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You don't often get email from melvis@townofparadise.com. Learn why this is important 

EXTERNAL EMAIL 

Good morning, 

As the filing officer for the Town of Paradise I would like to express my concern 
for the new filing requirement that 87200 filers must file via the Commission’s e-
filing system. The Town uses Netfile to submit Form 700 statements for all 
87200 filers. I would request that the FPPC make an exception for all currently 
certified systems such as Netfile. This system helps to streamline the process, 
ensures that the filing officer can verify a timely submission and is an overall 
better approach to records management as is required of us by law. Please take 
the time to consider this request. 

Thank you, 

Melanie Elvis 
Town Clerk/Elections Official 
Town of Paradise | (530) 872-6291 x 101
Website | Contact Us | Facebook 

TOWN OF PARADISE DISCLAIMER: This email and any attachment may contain private, 
confidential, and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient.  Any review, copying, 
or distribution of this email, or any attachments thereto by other than the Town of Paradise or the 
intended recipient is strictly prohibited.  If you are NOT the intended recipient, please contact the 
sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any 
attachments thereto. 
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